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CLASS SCHEDULES: 
STUDENT 

 
It is the policy of the Gore Board of Education that any changes to class schedules for the students  
must be made the first FIVE days of school. At the beginning of the second semester, students have  
one week to change class schedules.  
 
Class scheduling is an important and complex process. Although every effort will be made to 
accommodate the student, changes in class schedules may not be possible because of class loads. 
  
Students who desire a change in their class schedule must obtain teacher and parent/guardian approval.  
 
The request must then be submitted to the appropriate principal for consideration. The student will be 
informed if the change can be made but must adhere to the original schedule until notified. 
 
Oklahoma Promis classes may be changed as needed. 


